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LLOYD 'S REGISTER OF SUIPKFING, i
NEW YORK. 1
ATRNAIL
e April, 10, 1957,
Dear Sir:

T wish to aclmowledge recelpt of wour letter of the
11th instent regarding shlps of the United States Govern=-
ment Reserve Fleet and note that these cases have again

been reviewed by the Commltiee who feol that the time hag
arpived when a notation of "glass suspended” should be ,2dded.
to the existing notatlon of Tald up = surveys overdue which

eppears in the Register Book in gach instance.

Tt is appreciated that this action hardlgaalters thg
gresent position and ungar The circumstances we have advise
he U.8. Coast Guard, Washilngton, D.C. regarding the added no=

tatlions

The Coast Cuard have 1rdlcated thelr appreciation at
belng edvised of this change.

Yours falthfully,

Seoretarg toiglée American
ommalt tee

The Secretary
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